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Mrs. Tews’ Classroom Newsletter  

We will be having Grandparent-

Special Person Day on Friday, April 

7 in the afternoon.  Please read the 

note and return the bottom portion 

as soon as possible.  This way we 

know how many guests to expect.  

It is always exciting for the 

students to share their day! 

GRANDPARENT’S DAY 

Cedar Mountain    
Franklin, MN 

   

March 24, 2017 
 

 

 

OUR WEEK 

Upcoming Events 
March 31—Report cards go home 
 
March 31—Pajama day—end of the 
quarter behavior party 
 
April 6—FRED (Fathers Read Every 
Day) Night  6:00 p.m. 
 
April 7—Grandparent’s Day 1:30-3 
April 12—Early Dismissal—12:10 
April 13-17—Spring Break—No School 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CEDAR 
MOUNTAIN 

Reading-we practiced words 
with the “or” sound.  

Math—we continue our chapter  
on telling time to the hour and 
half hour. 

Spelling—Practice spelling 
words.  Homework is due on or 

before March 30. 

Behavior Party 
As part of a reward for good behavior 

this quarter, we are having pajama day on 

Friday, March 31.  We are also having 

breakfast for lunch that day (change to 

the lunch menu).  It should be a fun day! 
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Cedar Mountain Rules 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Productive 

Be Safe 

Reminders to Students 

 Read books in the RED folder 

 Practice math facts for timed 
tests. 

 Bring library books every 
Tuesday. 

Reminders to Parents  

1.  Please remember to check the 

daily folder each day 

2. Please remember to bring Friday 

folders every Monday. 

3. Homework is due on or before 

Thursday each week.  If 

homework is not finished, first 

graders will need to finish at 

recess. 

 

 

FRED (Fathers Read Every Day) 

night will be held on Thursday, 

April 6 at 6:00 p.m.  This is a 

chance for the dads and students 

to do a fun activity together.  

Please return the form so we 

know how many families will 

attend.  It should be a fun 

Superhero evening!   

 

 

  

 

FRED NIGHT  


